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AL AIN UNIVERSITY

Jan 31, 2021

Competitions and valuable prizes in welcoming meeting for new
students

The Deanship of Student Affairs (Al Ain campus) organized, welcoming meeting for the students
who joined Al Ain University in the Second Semester 2020-2021, in the presence of Prof.
Ibtehal Aburezeq, Dean of Student Affairs, who welcomed the new students and provided an
introduction about the Deanship, its goals, mission and activities. She also urged students to
enhance communication with the deanship's staff in case of any inquiries or suggestions.
Wishing everyone a great university life ahead with full of excellence and positivity.

Short videos were reviewed in the meeting about student activities over the past years. A group
of old students also shared their experiences to motivate new students and spread positive
energy in them. It also includes a range of entertainment competitions and a raffle draw for
valuable prizes.
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